
 
  

 

            

  
    
     

 

   

 
  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

  

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

  

       

    

    
   

     
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Transport for NSW 

Como Commuter Car Park - now open 

October 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 

on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW has completed the construction of the new commuter car park at Como 
Station as part of the NSW Government’s Commuter Car Park Program. Transport for NSW 
would like to thank the local community for their patience and cooperation during the 
construction period. 

Como Commuter Car Park is now open 
Customers can now use the new car park located on 
Como Parade to the north of Warraba Street and its 
features which include: 

• 34 new parking spaces 

• New footpath from the car park connecting to the 
train station entrance 

• Lighting, CCTV cameras 

• Wayfinding signage 

• Fencing and landscaping 

Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Visit the Website go to 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/Como-ccp 

Subscribe for updates at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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